
  
 

FOLLOW UP ON BCHNM NATIONAL MONUMENTS ALERT 
 

DEADLINE FOR COMMENTS ON NATIONAL MONUMENTS REVIEW IS JULY 10TH 
 
 If you haven’t sent your comments to Secretary Zinke concerning the Department of 
Interior’s review of National Monuments including Rio Grande del Norte and the Organ 
Mountains, please do so before July 10th.  This issue is too big to stand by and do nothing. Please 
see the alert for addresses, e-mails and websites where you can send or post your comments 
(copy attached). 
 
 Also, if Steve Pearce is your Congressman, please call or write him and tell him you 
oppose any changes to the Organ Mountains National Monument. At the moment he favors a 
substantial reduction in the monument’s size. His contact information is on the alert. 
 
 Finally, Secretary Zinke is scheduled to come to New Mexico sometime in July. It would 
be nice if BCH members could meet with him and ask him some tough questions about our 
monuments. More information on this as it becomes available. 
 
Allen H. Olson 
Public Lands/ Legislation Chair 
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allen@olsonaglaw.com 
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